2208 E. 59 Street

Kansas City, Mo.

5-4-44

Dear Mr. Allen:

During your talk, some time ago, at the Southeast High School's Father and Son Banquet, I had the great pleasure of taking several pictures of you and those about you. I was greatly elated over the way they came out and I thought you might enjoy having some prints. I am sending you three pictures and the one that is best in my estimation is on portrait paper. If you like them and care for some more prints I will be glad to make them for you.

I want to take this opportunity to tell you how much we enjoyed your talk and I believe your being there made it an occasion long to be remembered, especially to those of us interested in basketball. I hope you like the pictures!

Yours sincerely,

Charles P. Kraft

CK-JW